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August 17, 1994

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

Re: Endorsement CA 01 26 10 94 - North Carolina Changes

In connection with the Insurance Services Office (ISO) Simplified Commercial
Coverage Program - Commercial Automobile Coverage Part which has been approved
for the use on an optional basis by the members of the North Carolina Rate
Bureau and the North Carolina Reinsurance Facility, the North Carolina
Commissioner of Insurance has approved the captioned Endorsement effective
October 1, 1994.

Please see to it that this circular letter is brought to the attention of all
interested personnel in your Company.

Very truly yours,

John W. Watkins

General Manager
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